
INDOOROOPILLY RIVERWALK 
Construction update – May 2020 

Brisbane City Council encourages active transport and is committed to providing quicker and 
safer travel options for residents and visitors. 

The completed Indooroopilly Riverwalk will be a high quality, separated two-way cyclist and 
pedestrian riverwalk that takes advantage of the Brisbane River outlook. The Riverwalk will 
improve active transport through the area, with a safe and accessible route from Twigg Street 
to the Jack Pesch Bridge and the Indooroopilly Rail Station, and connections to Radnor Street 
and Riverview Terrace. 

Temporary Jetty near Wharf Street, Chelmer 
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end of Kinloch Street adjacent to the

Brisbane River

Twigg 
Street 
connection 

 Piling

 Earthworks
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.
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General 

Safety reminder: In order to facilitate construction activities and ensure the safety of road 

users and workers, there will be speed limit reductions around work zones, lane closures, 
detours and some minor traffic delays during off-peak and peak hours. Traffic controllers and 
signage will be in place as required to safely direct motorists, pedestrians and cyclists.  

Temporary single lane closures are currently operating on Radnor Street and Witton Road 
between Riverview Terrace and Twigg Street from 9am until 4pm, Monday to Saturday. 
Traffic controllers are on site to guide road users safely through the work site under stop/go 
conditions at a reduced speed of 40km/hour through this area. 

Construction hours: Construction activities will generally be undertaken Monday to 
Saturday between 7am and 5pm. Residents will receive advance notification of any 

out-of-hours works requirements.  

Register to receive project updates 

Construction updates are provided to the local community by post and electronically to those 
who are registered to receive project updates by email. If you would like to register your 
contact details and receive these updated by email, please contact the project team via one 
of the options listed below in the general enquiries section. 

Register to receive SMS updates 

The project team offer an SMS notification service to provide information about unexpected 
Indooroopilly Riverwalk project events that may occur during construction. SMS notifications 
will be sent to registered residents and businesses in the immediate area for project events 
such as water interruptions, road closures or extended work hours. If you would like to 
register for project SMS notifications, please contact the project team via one of the options 
listed below in the general enquiries section and provide your full name, home address and 
mobile phone number to register for this service. 

General enquiries 

For more information about the project, you can: 

 visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search ‘Indooroopilly Riverwalk’

 contact the project team on 1800 884 681 or email bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au.

For information outside of business hours please call Council’s 24-hour contact centre on 
(07) 3403 8888.  
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